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2nd Grade News


Friday, November 5, 2010





Core


We finished up our unit on Fort Collins history.  We had a great time at the Fort Collins Museum last week and thank you to all the wonderful parents who joined us.  This week we started our study of the Civil War.  The kids have really enjoyed learning about the important battles, leaders, and the significance of this time in our country’s history.  Our next unit of study will be immigration.
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Important Dates


11/15-11/19


Book Fair in the Library


11/19 Thanksgiving Luncheon


11/24-11/26 No school – Thanksgiving break


11/29 No school – Collaboration day


12/9 2nd Grade & Chorus Program 


12/20-12/31 Winter Break


1/4 First day back for students 








Reading: 


We are continuing to work on our Daily 5 routine.  The past two weeks our grammar focus has been on possessive nouns, proper nouns and abbreviations. We continue to work on comprehension strategies as well as fluency, word accuracy, and vocabulary.  Our skill focus has been on Main Idea and Details as well as making Inferences.











Math: 


We are working in the Everyday Math Unit 4.  Our focus has been on solving number stories, temperature, money and shapes.  We learned how to estimate and round when adding money.  Next week we will introduce paper-and-pencil addition strategies as well as the partial-sums addition algorithm.














Writing: 


We are continuing to work on using an outline to plan our writing. We have also focused on how to write good concluding sentences as well as, how to use rich and interesting words in our writing. 

















